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We are here presenting the last number of Atlantis under the current editing 
team’s management. We hope that both this issue and the previous ones have 
been interesting and thought-provoking to their readers. I can say that we have 
done our best to present a final result, after the selection, initial editing and fi-
nal printing process of more than sixty different texts, which reflect the authors’ 
deep academic knowledge and many hours of work. We give our thanks, firstly, 
both to them and to the readers; without them, the journal would simply not 
exist. We also want to thank Ronnie Lendrum, Miguel Moro and the technical 
staff of Compobell; we are sure that, also without them, the journal would not 
have the quality it has. Finally, on a more personal note, as the general editor of 
Atlantis, I want to thank Yolanda, Pepe, Xavi and Bea; they have been a won-
derful team that I have felt honoured and thankful to coordinate.
  




